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Aloha CISC Commission,

You, Commissioners, are in the unique position to set parameters of election campaign
processes, thus greatly influencing how democratically and equitably Hawaii is governed.

Some results I hope to see from your session(s) are:

1) banning solicitation and acceptance of donations during legislative sessions and
reducing the cap on campaign donations

2) stopping contributions from both corporations and unions alike

In other words, let's work towards public funding for Hawaii State and County elections.

We can do this. Many other States have...

Sharon Goodwin
Kapa'a Homesteads, Kaua'i
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